
THE ONTARIO ENERGY BOARD  
WANTS TO HEAR FROM YOU

Lakeland Power   
has applied to change its electricity distribution rates, 

and to harmonize the rates and charges of the  
former Parry Sound Power Corporation and  

Lakeland Power Distribution Ltd.

If approved, residential customers may see the following 
changes per month:

REGISTER
Visit OEB.ca/ 

community-meetings   
for details.

WHEN WHERE

HAVE YOUR SAY AT THE  
ONTARIO ENERGY BOARD’S 
COMMUNITY MEETING

Wednesday, 
November 28, 2018  
1:30 to 3:30 p.m.*   

Parry Sound  
Charles W. Stockey Centre
Prelude Room, Two Bay Street

Wednesday, 
November 28, 2018  
6:30 to 8:30 p.m.*  

Bracebridge†  

Bracebridge Memorial Arena 
Auditorium
169 James Street

Lakeland Power Distribution    $0.07 (increase)

Parry Sound Power Corporation –$6.99 (decrease)

*Doors open 30 minutes prior to meeting start.  
†The Bracebridge meeting will also be livestreamed on our 

website (OEB.ca/community-meetings).

This application may impact  your bill for the next five years,  
starting May 1, 2019.  



WHY ATTEND?
• �Learn more about your utility’s application
• �Find out how you can get involved in the  

OEB’s process
• �Provide your comments to the OEB about  

your utility’s application 

WANT TO MAKE A PRESENTATION  
AT THE MEETING?
If you would like to make a 5-minute presentation  
at the meeting, contact us at Registrar@oeb.ca  
or call 1-877-632-2727 (toll-free). 
Our file number for this case is EB-2018-0050.
View Lakeland Power Distribution Ltd.’s full 
application at  OEB.ca/notice. 

If assistive devices or any other special considerations  
are needed, please contact AODA@OEB.ca


